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 Although four scholarships were awarded for summer 2020, none will be used since 
all youth exchange activity has been cancelled due to the coronavirus. At this time every youth 
exchange activity worldwide is on a wait and see basis. It is not known when activity will 
resume. 
  As indicated in past reports, fundraising is meager because less than a handful of clubs 
contribute and no contributions are received from any District or MD19. 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


